June 39. 1945,

Memorandum teo Chancellor Malott:

Dear Chancellor Malotts

When I was at the Intermational Convention of Rotary
in Chicago from June 18 to 21, one of our very good Distriot

Governors fyrom Dedhem, Massachusetts, - Rev. Lyman V. Rutledge,
asked that I convey his kindest wishes to you. He was at your
reception in Cambridge prior to yowr coning to the University.

He asked many questions about you and the University.
He intended to get out this spring, but was thwarted in his

purpose. He is well acquainted with lg*s. Irving Hill and
Professor Edwin Mortimer Hopkins. He is minister to Pirlt
OWoh in Dedham, Mass.

So I am passing a.lmg h!.l pod wishes.,

A r
; Director of Physical Education,
- Varsity Basketball Coach.




